
This Week in Grade ¾ - Feb. 27th – March 3rd  
 
Words of the Week:  
 

whole,        hole,         said,          our,          have 
Please practice these each evening as we have a spelling test on them Friday. Students should be 
able to read and spell them in a snap! 
 
Math: 
This week we will be learning how to subtract with borrowing and will continue to review addition 
with re-grouping. We are constantly reviewing front-end addition, using number lines and hundred 
charts as different strategies when adding or subtraction 2- digit numbers.  
 
We will be going into 3-digit numbers after March Break. Please make sure your child is practicing 
all ways taught in class throughout the week at home.  
 
Homework will be coming home this week for practicing addition and subtraction with regrouping 
and borrowing. Please make sure this is returned by Friday, February 3rd . Please make sure 
students are using IXL throughout the week to practice previous outcomes taught in class. 
 
Literacy: This week we will review pronouns, different fonts in writing, and showing possession in 
plural and singular nouns. 
 
Writing:  
We are beginning to write our literary essays this week. We still need to make sure we are 
including the traits of writing in our essays (ideas, organization, word choice, voice conventions, 
sentence fluency), as well as making sure we are grabbing our readers’ attention. 
 
Reminders: 

o Mon. Feb. 27th – Crazy Hair Day Tues.  
o Feb. 28th - Skating 9:45 – 10:25  
o Tues. Feb. 28th – Team Meeting (wear coloured shirt)  
o Wed. Mar. 1st – Dr. Seuss Day  
o Thurs. Mar. 2nd – Pj Day  
o Fri. Mar. 3rd – Jersey Day  
o March 6th – 10th – March Break No School  
o Tues. Mar. 14th – Skating 9:45 – 10:25 

 
 
 
 
Please contact me with any questions: Hilary.waterhouse@nbed.nb.ca  or call the school: 453-5402  
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